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    Clear Lake Scullers Spring 2006 Newsletter
New Board of Directors

Clear Lake Scullers announces the election of the new board of directors.   This is an outstanding group of Lake County people.   Welcome President David Weiss, Vice President Suzanne Ruffcorn, Treasurer Gary Olson, and Secretary Mike Sullivan.  The scope of work for the board will be to provide long term viability of the organization, develop the boathouse, and to promote membership.  
Included with this mailing should be a Summer 2006 flyer.

Spring Schedule

Mike will be at the boat yard every Saturday this spring for refresher courses and to get boats in shape.    There are a number of events that we can attend to help promote the club.  There’s also work to be done!   Please come help out, the boats have been clobbered heavily by the winter, and the growth in the yard is a mess.  

Saturday May 20  8:00 am to noon   WORK DAY.    Need to mow, cut blackberry, mend fence, clean and repair boats.    Come for an hour.

Sat/Sun May 27/28   Crafts Faire all day.    Come down and talk to people about the program.  We’ll set up a rowing shell and a kayak and a lot of flyers.   Will have sign up sheets for summer programs.   Come go for a row some time during the day, then hang out for an hour to talk to people.
Sat June 3     8:00 am to noon   OPEN HOUSE    Signups for summer kids programs, information, and availability to try boats.

Sat June 3     all day.     Wooden Boat Show at Library Park.   We’ll put out a boat and flyers to promote the program.

Sat June 10    8:00 am to noon   OPEN HOUSE    Signups for summer kids programs, information, and availability to try boats.

Note From Mike
Clear Lake Scullers is a community organization for the benefit of the community.  As with all such organizations, a great deal of effort is required to do it right.  I’m excited about the new board of directors, an outstanding group of people, as well as the quality of people who’ve now become familiar with rowing.    There are a great many tasks that have to be accomplished to build the sort of aquatic center that will have the impact on the community we hope.    We’ve set goals of a very large turnout for the middle school programs this summer,  and Brenna has committed to running that program again this summer with help from Will.   We also want to get back to developing the stalled boathouse plan, and keep an eye on the long term future of the club.   Toward this end we need volunteers for the following:
Recruiting – getting the word out to middle school PARENTS about the Summer Aquatic Safety and Paddling program.  

Development – Helping the board with boathouse development, and collecting information and having an input in the City of Lakeport General Plan.

